
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 17, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yong Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, On M$P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  Draft Report of the Board, EB-2012-0410 

 
The IESO would like to register to receive further communication and participate in future 
consultations on rate design for electricity distributors.  
 
As the IESO has responsibilities related to demand response in Ontario it has an interest in the 
Board’s examination of rate design for electricity distributors. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by, 
 
Adrian Pye 
Senior Regulatory Analyst, Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
416-506-2858 
 
regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 

 


